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Proposed Approach for New Cannabis License Bylaw 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the proposed terms to be included in a new Cannabis License Bylaw, as 

outlined in the June 13, 2018 report of the General Manager, Community 
Services Department, be approved; and 

2. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare a new Cannabis License Bylaw. 

 
History 
At the June 13, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and 
Community Services meeting, a report of the General Manager, Community Services 
Department, dated June 13, 2018 was considered. 
 
Your Committee also requested a further report for this Council meeting on additional 
information on a breakdown of the costs, including costs to date and future costs, and 
information on how other Canadian cities are addressing the issue. 
 
Attachment 
June 13, 2018 report of the General Manager, Community Services Department 


